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  Learning Without Limits 

 

Attendance 
 

Your child's school attend-
ance is key to their success. 

 

School Attendance 96%  
 

Top classes  
1st  Elder Y4 98.2% 
2nd  Cedar Y4 97.8% 
3rd  Cherry YR  97.7%  
4th Willow Y1 97.5% 

2020-21 
 

 

 

Term 2 
 

Mon 2nd November to 
Fri 18th Dec  

1.45pm Group A & FSU  
2pm Group B 

 

Term 3 
 

Mon 4th January staff 
training 
Tues 5th to 

Fri 12th February 
 

Term 4 
 

Mon 22th February to 
Thurs 1st April 2pm 

 

Term 5 
 

Mon 19th April to 
Fri 28th May 

 

Bank Holiday  
Mon 3rd May 

 

Term 6 
 

Mon 7th June to 
Wed 21st  July 2pm 

 

2 further Training days 
to be allocated. 

Please promote our  
Value for November  

Love 

2020/21 

Term 2 
 

Current Clubs  
 

Y6 Homework Club 
Mondays 

 

Booster Sessions 
Wednesdays 

 
 

***** 
Jungle Explorer Day 
Mon 30th Nov 

 

December  
 

Y5 Family Trust Nativity 
Wed 2nd 

(Socially Distanced) 
 

Y3 & Y4 Family Trust  
workshops 

Mon 7th and  Mon 14th  
(Socially Distanced) 

 

ñNo Zoom at the Innò 
Family Trust event  
Shown online  
Mon 14th  

 

Christmas Dinner and 
 Jumper Day 
Wed 9th 

 

KS2 Xmas performance  
release on YouTube w/b 7th 

  
FSU zoom Nativity 

Tues 8th am & Thurs 10th pm 
 

Nursery Xmas sing along 
Tues 8th pm & Fri 11th am 

 

Y1 Xmas Extravaganza &  Y2 
Nativity will be available on 
YouTube for all to see 
Date to be confirmed 

 
 
 

Check out our website for all 
dates. 

www.lordswood-gst.org 
 

COVID update 
 

The school is continually re-
viewing and updating its risk 
assessment in line with  

Government guidelines. With 
the exception of one case 

which hasnôt impacted on any 
other members of our com-
munity we are continuing 
with our safety measures to 

mitigate any risks. 
I am delighted to welcome y2 
children back and all staff 
who have been isolating. 

 

If the school does find itself 
understaffed we may adopt 
an early finish on Friday to 
ensure we can legally meet 
the allocation of PPA time for 
all staff. Afternoon work 
would be set for children to 

complete at home. 

Please remind children 
to: 

Clean hands thoroughly 
more often than usual and 
ensure good respiratory 
hygiene by promoting the 
ócatch it, bin it, kill itô        

approach. 

Thank you for your  
support. 

 

ñCaring Handsò  
appreciated the Harvest 
food parcels and Lords-
wood raised Ã250 for  
Children in Need  

 
 

Be sure to access the Lordswood 
YouTube channel to see our 
amazing weekly celebratory  
Assemblies as well as  chance to 
watch our y5 Shakespeare 
Schools Festival performance and 
our newly launched  

ñBook Nookò 

https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&ved=2ahUKEwiAm9Kqy5vlAhXHxoUKHe-6DFIQjRx6BAgBEAQ&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.irlamprimaryschool.co.uk%2Fattendance&psig=AOvVaw0-BoTqe1nBD25j7kwCM06W&ust=1571136908471614


Proud Traditions           Wide Horizons                                     High Achievement     

  Learning Without Limits 

This term is usually our busiest lead-
ing up to Christmas. New ways of  
celebrating will be in place to ensure 
the children can share their perfor-
mances with you. Some may be  
recorded and available on YouTube 
and others are expected to be live per-
formances with parents invited to 

zoom in. 
 

Additional arrangements: 
Children are allowed to bring in cards 
for other children in their year group 
by Friday 11th  These will then be  
distributed during the last week. Any 
gifts to be in by Monday 14th to be 

issued later in the week. 
 

It has been amazing to see the chil-
dren engaged in their learning and so 
many excited with their class reading 
areas, stocked full of rich texts.  

Ensure you tune into ñBook Nookò on 
our YouTube site.  

 
Please ensure if your child is self-
isolating, they complete and bring in 
their home learning when they return. 

 
It is expected that further restrictions 
will remain in place when lockdown 
ends. I would like to remind parents 
that although children are in a year 
group bubble they should not be mix-

ing afterschool for tea. 
 

Remember to come dressed as a  
Jungle Explorer or jungle animal for 
our exciting creative day on Monday 

30th November. 
  

Jayne Lusinski 

 

IŜŀŘΩǎ ŎƻƳƳŜƴǘ 

Please follow our exciting events on Twitter: Twitter@lordswoodpri and twitter@lordswoodeyfs 

Griffin Sports Update: 
  

All Griffins have been participating in a house 
hockey tournament 

Every child is participating in The  
Virtual Griffin Games in their PE les-
sons during the year. This term is  

indoor athletics. The best 10 individual 
boys and girls scores for each year 

group are sent to the Trust Sports Lead 
to collate. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Well done to 
year 5  

 
Forest Schoolðstudying the creatures in the 

pond area. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


